
 

Health Restrictions 
The same health restrictions are in place with all of 
our students, if students have a runny nose, sore 
throat or cold/flu like symptoms they need to  
undergo a COVID test and receive a negative result 
before they can return to school. All siblings must do 
the same and can’t come back to school until a  
negative test is confirmed. If parents don’t wish for 
their children to undergo a test they need to isolate 
at home for 14 days from that start of the  
symptoms. 

 
 
Parents Visiting the School 

Parents are now allowed to enter the school grounds 
but only to visit the office to either pick up & drop 
off students, to purchase uniforms or to organise 
school related matters with office staff. They can’t go 
into classrooms and must move directly from the 
gate to the office both on arriving & when leaving 
the school grounds. 
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Bunnaloo Public School 

Striving for excellence  
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rural community 

DATES TO REMEMBER  2020 
2020 
Term 4 
November 
10th  -   Cricket Coaching K-6 
13th  -  Tennis Coaching K-6 
16th  -  P & C  AGM @ 7pm 
19th  -  Book Week Parade 
20th  -  Tennis Coaching K-6 
23rd - 27th  -  Swimming Program 
December 
4th  -  Tennis Coaching K-6 
8th  -  Orientation Day 
11th  -  Reports sent home 
16th  -  Final day for all students 
17th/18th  -  Pupil Free Days 
 

  Internet:  www.bunnaloo-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

2020 End of Year Performance & 
Presentation Afternoon 

Whilst COVID restrictions in schools have recently been 
eased slightly we will not be able to run our traditional  
Concert/Presentation evening in it’s regular format. 
We will be able to run a modified event that hopefully 
can end what has been a difficult year for all in a positive 
way. We will discuss the format of the event at P & C 
next week but some of the changes that will be forced 
upon us will include: 
 
A 2-3pm timeslot with the event being held at school. 
 
Numbers being limited, possibly to 2 per family. 
 
Distancing of seats. 
 
Guests basically having to come into the yard, sit down, 
view the event the depart immediately at it’s conclusion. 
 
Having a COVID plan & a record of all visitors. 
 
Rather then the traditional concert we will have a  
Showcase of the musical skills developed with  
Delena Gaffney over 2020. 
 
The event will be held on the 16th of December. 
More details will be shared & explained closer to the 
date. 
 
 

SRE Christmas Service 
Our 2020 SRE Xmas Service will be held at the school 
from 12.15 to 1.00pm on Thursday the 10th of  
December. A number of COVID restrictions will be in 
place to allow this to happen that will include restriction 
of numbers, distanced seating and a formal record of all 
who are in attendance on the day. More details will be 
explained closer to the date. 

 
 
 WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 



Whole School Swimming Program 2020 

 
Our whole school K-6 will be involved in our Annual Intense 
Swimming program at the Echuca Indoor pool from  
Monday the 23rd to Friday the 27th of November. 
 
Children will work at school from 9.20am - 11.20am in their 
classrooms each morning, before a shorter recess/lunch 
break from 11.20am - 11.45am where they will be able to 
eat before swimming. 
 
We will depart on the bus from the school at 11.45am. 
On arrival in Echuca half of the students will be dropped at 
Apex Park whilst the other half will be dropped off at the 
pool, change & then swim from 12.30pm –1.00pm. 
 
After a play the park group will walk to the pool, change & 
then swap over with the swimming group who will walk 
back to the park for a snack & a play. When the 2nd group 
finishes swimming they will change & then walk back to the 
park. 
 
Parents who wish to pick children up can do so from  
Approximately 1.45pm at the park, which will help us to 
meet the pool’s COVID restrictions. 
 
Once pick ups are completed remaining children can finish 
eating & drinking & we will return to school by bus. 
We moved swimming times forward to help with the 
bridge crossing on the way home, unfortunately now this 
won’t be a factor due to the border opening, but staff  
timetables at the pool have been completed so we will 
have to stick with the changed times. 
 
Children will need to bring bathers, a towel & goggles each 
day. There will be no cost for families with the P & C paying 
bus costs and Murray Irrigation  & the school sharing the 
cost of the actual lessons. 
 
All families need to do is complete & return the attached 
permission note to the school ASAP. 
 
If you have any queries about our very different 2020 
Swimming Program please don’t hesitate t contact the 
school. 
 

2020 BPS Intensive Swimming  
Program 

 
Family Name: _______________ 
  
I hereby give permission for my child(ren) 
 
__________________________________  
 
to take part in the Bunnaloo P.S. Swimming 
Program at the Echuca Pool from the  
23rd -27th November 2020.  
I realise travel to and from the pool is by 
charter coach. 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Date: 

Meerkat Performance 

K/1/2 PDH 
This week we will be discussing our Private Parts. We will 
be focusing on unsafe touching. When someone touches 
you in a way that makes you feel uncomfortable. 
Who should you tell ? 
Say NO, then GO and TELL! 



Awards  -   
Alice Peat  -  Outstanding work to complete all year 3  
Project Maths and Problem Solving 
Fred Peat  -  Improved detail in Comprehension answers 
Audrey Laffan— Completing Year 2 Maths Mentals and 
beginning Year 3 maths 
 
Book Award  -  Nick Danaher 
 

 

Wanted 
Shoe boxes and lids, empty soft drink bottles with lids.  
Thank you. 
 
 
 

Music Fees  -  Term 4 
A reminder to all families that Music Fees for Term 4 are 
$20 per student.  The fees can be paid online to the P. & C. 
or by sending the money to school.  Please return the 
form attached to let us know how you will  
be paying the fees, thank you. 
 
 

Book Parade 
Our Annual Book Parade will be held on Thursday 19th of 
November.  If students need assistance in deciding on a 
character they can see one of the teachers. 
 
 

Sports Coaching 
Both Cricket & Tennis Coaching has been running very 
smoothly , this Tuesday will be our last day of cricket  
coaching, whilst tennis coaching will continue on the 13th 
& 20th of November & the 4th of December. 

 
 
CD’s / DVD’s 
If anyone has any old Cd’s or Dvd’s they don’t want 
or need can you please send them along to school, 
we have bumper crops on our fruit trees &  
strawberry plants and are trying to keep the birds off 
them. 

MUSIC FEES  -  TERM 4 
 
Family Name: _______________ 
  
Please find enclosed Term 4 Music Fees of 
$20 per student.  I  have paid 
 
1. In cash 
2. By cheque 
3. Online to P & C 
 
(Please tick the appropriate one, thank 
you) 
 
Signed: 
 
Date: 



K/1/2/  &  3/4 Tennis 
Coaching 



COMMUNITY PAGE 
 
 

MURRAY RIVER COUNCIL NEWS 

BUNNALOO & DISTRICT  
PHONE BOOK 

 

The Bunnaloo & District Phone Book is available from 
the Bunnaloo P.S. for $5.00 a copy. 
 

If you would like to add or change a mobile number in 
the book or you no longer have a landline or fax number 
can you please let us know so we can make the changes. 
 

If you know of anyone new in the district please let  
them know to contact us to add their phone number in 
our book. 
 

Phone  -  (03) 54 897275 
Email  -  bunnaloo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

BUNNALOO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
ABSENTEE NOTE 

 
Student’s Name:  ……………………………………………… 
 
Class:  ……………………. 
 
Dates Absent:  ……………………………………………… 
 
Reason:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signature (Parent / Guardian) ……………………………                        Date: ……………… 

____________________________________________________________________ 
 

BUNNALOO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
ABSENTEE NOTE 

 
Student’s Name:  ……………………………………………… 
 
Class:  ……………………. 
 
Dates Absent:  ……………………………………………… 
 
Reason:  …………………………………………………………………………………………….... 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signature (Parent / Guardian) ……………………………                        Date: ……………… 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BUNNALOO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
ABSENTEE NOTE 

 
Student’s Name:  ……………………………………………… 
 
Class:  ……………………. 
 
Dates Absent:  ……………………………………………… 
 
Reason:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signature (Parent / Guardian) ……………………………                         Date: ……………… 


